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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Ron Cambra 

AVCUE 

FROM: Michael Bruno PAO 

Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

SUBJECT: Program Review Three-Year Progress Report 

Thank you for your memo dated November 23, 2016. It is encouraging to see the good work 

being done to better support transfer students to Manoa, particularly the efforts to expand 

advising for the Ka‘ie‘ie initiative to all seven community colleges. Furthermore, initiatives 
aimed at increasing student retention and improving the first year experience are admirable and 

have yielded promising results. I look forward to seeing these efforts develop even further 
between now and the next comprehensive review. Finally, the ongoing focus on reorganizing the 

Office of Undergraduate Education to increase efficiency and optimize the operational 
relationships between the many offices within the unit appear to be on-track and will ideally be 

actualized before the next review. 

The next comprehensive review visit for Undergraduate Education is scheduled for the 2017-18 
Academic Year. Please feel free to contact Program Officer Goodwin, agoodwin@hawaii.edu if 
you have any questions or concerns. 

  

C: April Goodwin, Program Officer, OVCAA 
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